Edmonton
City Council

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Bylaw 19516 - Closure of Vehicular Access to 10060-156 Street NW for Valley Line West

Administration recommendation
That Bylaw 19516 be given the appropriate readings.

History

At the June 14, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the June 14, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure
Services report 11IS00216 was postponed to the June 28, 2021, Executive Committee meeting.

Attachment

June 14, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report 11IS00216
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